



























Hi guys! A lot of you are probably in the 

same situation I am, but I have to give my 

iPad back to the school tomorrow. This 

means that I am going to be taking a 

break this summer. All though this makes 

me sad, I won’t return until the fall, but it 

may or may not be on a different account. 

Thank you all for all of your support, and I 

wish you the best this summer! 



